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Auskick 2017 Program

Our Auskick clinics will run on Saturday mornings from 9.00am-10.30am,
starting Sat 22rd April and will be concluding on August 12th 2017.

Get ready for another awesome season of football at Caulfield Bears Auskick!

What can you expect from our Auskick centre? 2017 is going to see the return of many of our skilled and
committed coaches, along with some seasonal veterans in the co-ordinating and administrating roles.
Our team are really looking forward to the return of many familiar faces along with newcomers who will be
very welcome.

Of course, as with all volunteer run programs we are always looking for additional help, be it for small role or
large one. Contact us at auskick_bears@hotmail.com or call Slivana Kerin on 0424459060 to have a chat.
Be part of the team, who makes it happen!

This year we have a few things happening...

In addition, this year we will be running a GIRLS ONLY GROUP! So don’t forget to include your daughters
when registering and spread the word to all their friends! We are also looking to run a pathways program,
each Saturday morning for the older Auskickers who also play in a team.

Throughout the season, we have many special event clinics - Mothers’ Day match, featuring Specky Events
and a Monster Raffle, Parents vs. Kids matches, Come ‘N Try days, are all highlights, as are clinics run with
the help of our senior club members.

2017 registration is $95 for 15 sessions. Auskickers receive a back pack or boot bag filled with goodies,
such as football, cap, footy pump, t-shirt, height chart, footy cards and more. These will be sent direct to the
participant during March if you register early or within 2 weeks of registration thereafter.

Communication is very important so please ensure you enter your email address so we can
keep you informed about our Auskick program throughout the season.

Auskick—On the day

Children are divided into their age groups, and then into smaller sub groups to ensure age appropriate skills are
taught and every child gets maximum time involved in activities without having waiting too long for their turn.

We send out a weekly newsletters to keep our Auskickers and their parents informed of all our events, along
with a reflection of the weeks session sharing some of the highlights. And look out for our NEW facebook page
in 2017!

Looking forward to seeing lots of new faces and Auskickers from past few years enjoying our great game.

See you Hienl!

Jamie Fardell
Auskick Coordinator

Caulfield Bears
Junior Football Club




